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Dear sons and daughters,

We have much pleasure in welcoming you who have come here on pilgrimage from Indonesia.
Several years have now passed since we visited your country and spoke of mankind’s supreme,
primary and irreplaceable need, which can be satisfied only through Jesus Christ. What we said
then, we repeat to you today: Jesus Christ “is our Saviour, and at the same time he is the Teacher
for all of us. He is ‘the Way, the Truth and the Life’. Anyone who follows him will not be walking in
the dark. That is the memory we would like to engrave on your souls for ever”.

To you and to your dear ones in Indonesia we give with affection our Apostolic Blessing.
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